February 19, 2016 
TO:

__________________________


__________________________
SUBJECT:
Invitation for Carpentry/ Cabinetmaking Advisory Council Member

Dear Sir/Madam:
The College of Micronesia –FSM (COM-FSM) Pohnpei Campus is currently re-establishing an advisory council for carpentry/ cabinetmaking programs. Through the advisory council in previous years, the career & technical education (CTE) programs have made tremendous progress and accomplishments including the introduction and implementation of new CTE programs and improving collaborations and partnerships with the local community workforce.
It is an honor to invite you to be a member of this advisory council during this school year.  As a member of this advisory council, you will play a critical role by advising the college on matters relating to these training programs. These matters include the quality and successful delivery of program and coursework and employment opportunities for students and graduates.
COM-FSM asks for your support and cooperation.  Hopefully, you will find in your busy schedule to accept this invitation. If your time permits, please come and join us on Thursday, February 25, at 12:30 noon for our first preliminary meeting. However, you may appoint one of your appropriate staff to represent you.

The meeting will be held at Pohnpei Campus conference room. Lunch will be provided.  Thank you.

Respectfully,

Grilly Jack
Director – CTE Center/ Pohnpei Campus
COM-FSM

